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Ranked voting has proven to be disastrous in every state that has chosen to use it so 

far.  Our system of voting is already confusing enough and alienating more voters 

through the ranked choice system is the opposite of our goal of being more inclusive 

and bringing more voters into the voting process.  Please vote "no" on ranked voting.  

Thank you. 


